
Dear Parents, 

 

On Friday 25th November we are asking for "Jolly Jam Jar" donations.  

Jolly Jam Jars are a jam jar (or any jar with a lid) that has been festively decorated and filled with 
goodies. The contents could be sweets, stationary, hairbands toiletries, stickers, etc.  

Instructions  

·  Find a jar with a lid wash and dry it thoroughly. Leaving it to soak in hot water or running it 
 through the dishwasher usually removes all traces of labels. 

 
·  Your child can decorate their jar however you and they choose. You can use stickers,    
 sharpies, glass paints, sequins or anything else you chose. Allow the jar to dry thoroughly 
 before filling it. 

 
·  Fill your jar with goodies of your choice. 

 
·  Make sure your child’s name and class is on the bottom of your jar  

 
There is a prize for the best jar in each class!  

 

This year Cherubs (Y1) class will be judging the jolly jam jars. 

 

There is no limit to the number of jars that can be entered. All jolly jam jars are entered in to a 
very popular tombola at the end of the school day! 

 

We have included a picture of previous year’s winners to help inspire you. There are also lots of 
ideas online (e.g. pinterest). We look forward to seeing your entries!       

        

Many thanks,   

 

Your PTA Team 

JOLLY JAM JARS 


